Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 2:23 PM

To: Melvin Welch (mel@melvinwelchlaw.com)
Subject: FW: 676 Wells St. - Application for Appeal
Mr. Welch —

| apoiogize for the inconvenience, but per Legisiative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond’s advice, the hearing wili
instead take place on Thursday, November 13, 2014 &t 9:00 a.m. in the same location, Room 330 City Hall.

Thank you.

Katie Foss

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 2:08 PM

To: 'Melvin Welch'

Subject: 676 Wells St. - Application for Appeal

Mr. Welch —

Thank you for providing the documentation necessary for processing of this appeal. The legislative hearing has been
scheduled for you to attend on Tuesday, November 18, 2014 at 11:00 a.m., in Room 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Blvd. W., .
St. Paul, MN 55102. ,

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at {651} 266-8585.
Thank you.

iatie Foss

City Council Offices — Legislative Hearings
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MIN 55102-1615

(651) 266-8560

(651) 266-8585 - Appeals Line




